
From: Kawata, Amy <akawata@wmbfnews.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/23/2018 9:40:42 AM
Subject: Marijuana laced with fentanyl story interview - WMBF News

Good morning!
 
I just left a voicemail for Lily, Lieutenant Governor’s Assistant. I am working on a story here in Myrtle Beach about 
how marijuana is now being laced with fentanyl. Lieutenant Governor warned about this previously, but now Chief 
Hill in Society Hill is saying they have seen some cases locally.
 
I was hoping that I could maybe speak to someone over the phone today for an interview regarding this issue.
 
Please let me know if anyone is available to talk. My cell number is (843)798-9822.
 
Thank you and I look forward to hearing back from you soon!
 
Amy Kawata | WMBF News | Reporter
Direct: 843.839.7952  Cell: 843.798.9822  Email: akawata@wmbfnews.com
Follow us online:   
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